
Adam Rude <arude@cityofshelbyvillein.com>

Dollar General Petition
Debra Westermann <debwestermann@hotmail.com> Mon, Feb 12, 2024 at 10:02 AM
To: "arude@cityofshelbyvillein.com" <arude@cityofshelbyvillein.com>

   
       As an owner and resident of property located at 1642 Senior Court, Shelbyville, Indiana, it is our
position to
object to a change in zoning that would allow the construction of a Dollar General Store at the Northwest
corner
of McKay Road and Twin Lakes Boulevard.  

       Debra Westermann
       Stephen Carwein
       2-12-24

https://www.google.com/maps/search/1642+Senior+Court,+Shelbyville,+Indiana?entry=gmail&source=g

